Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension

of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021 Submission No 261
Sent: Saturday, 3 July 2021 4:37 PM

To: Economics and Governance Committee

Subject: Bill To Extend Public Health Emergency Powers

Dear Committee Secretary,

Regarding the Bill To Extend Public Health Emergency Powers: It is a clear fact that there is no current
emergency in Queensland that warrants yet more disruption and emotional trauma to us, Queenslanders.

The statistics are very clear! Case rates in Australia are very small and the number of hospitalisations and
death rates are very low. We are clearly not in a state of emergency!

We have closed our borders, we are protecting our elderly and vulnerable populations and those who wish
to take the vaccines are doing so.

It 1s time for Queenslanders to get our lives back!

Stop toying with peoples' lives by showing ethical leadership driven by compassion!
No more lockdowns!

No more masks!

And certainly No mandatory vaccines!

This stops here and now!

Thank you,

Sheeba Taylor
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